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Dear Friends,

The Lord has been so gracious to our family. In my last email, I requested help with purchasing tracts, and while not all the 
money has come in yet, I have received reports that $6,000 has been donated toward this project. Praise the Lord for this! 
My goal is now to print 50,000 gospel tracts, coloring books, and The Redeemed booklet. The Lord has also opened an 
incredible opportunity for a local college to help assemble the coloring book packets, providing a chance to present the 
gospel to students in Dallas. What an amazing God we serve!

The Reaching Macedonia missions trip is coming together. While I do not yet have an exact count, my goal was to bring 16 
people this year, and we are now closer to 20! I had been praying for another driver, and while praying, I received a text 
from a young man saying he was looking for a place to serve and intern this summer! Praise God! I never cease to be 
amazed at how He always provides. There are significant costs associated with the trip, and if you would like to contribute 
and be a part of this mission, it would be greatly appreciated.

Many steps have been taken to design and produce new gospel tracts, as well as to redesign others that we realized did not 
fully match the culture. I have been teaching a Wednesday night class at my home church on reaching Muslims with the 
gospel. Though I have not yet ministered in a Muslim country, I asked my pastor for the opportunity to teach this class, 
which has challenged me to study more deeply. From these studies, Aleksandar’s Journey was developed—a tract that 
directly addresses the objections Muslims are taught to raise against Christianity. I then hired someone on Fiverr to create a 
video for the tracts, and wouldn’t you know—the lady who took the project is from Macedonia! The Lord has been working 
in every step, opening doors as I move forward. We are planning to visit her this summer.

I cannot express how excited I am to see the Lord at work. There are still some major tasks 
ahead. This week, I will be sending paperwork stateside to be apostilled and verified for 
submission to the Macedonian government for approval. Please pray for this process, the 
tract ministry, and the many who will be traveling in May. If you would like to support 
these projects financially, please let me know. And if you feel led to join us, we still have 
room for more laborers!

Thank you to everyone who prays and gives, allowing Senja and me to continue the 
ministry God has placed before us “for such a time as this.”

God 
bless, 
Jason




